
Can you believe we are almost 25% finished with 2022!  Purim is early this year and hopefully 

Spring is not far behind! 

As I mentioned last month, we have evolved our website to become the main portal for all 

things Temple Beth Israel-Shaare Zedek. Moving forward, all information of a religious, spiritual 

or educational nature will be posted on the official Temple website. There are enhanced 

features which include Shabbat service information, adult education topics, Mishabeirach and 

Yahrzeit information. We have added a new section called Schmooze & News. Here, you will 

find things like the Rabbi’s Message and other relevant current news and/or information 

related to Judaism, Lima or Israel. The former Temple Bulletin will no longer be published as 

everything has now moved online for secure, easier and faster on-demand access. 

On the advice of both the Lima Police Department and our webmaster Modo Media, some of 

this information should be kept secure. To this end, this restricted information will be available 

to all congregants by logging in with their individual username and password.  I have contacted 

some of you about this already, but if you have questions until we can get to contact everyone, 

please reach out.  

 

Best Regards- 

 

 

Joel Oster 

Executive Director 

 


